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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that in accordance with North Carolina General Statutes 

§ 160D-307, the Union County Board of Commissioners is seeking applications from residents 

residing within the City of Monroe’s Extraterritorial Jurisdiction (ETJ) area who are interested in 

serving on the City of Monroe’s Planning Board.   A vacancy exists on this Board for an 

unexpired term ending December 31, 2025, for a member who resides within the City of 

Monroe’s Extraterritorial Jurisdiction (“ETJ”).  Monroe’s ETJ area has been defined as the one-

mile portion of the City of Monroe’s planning jurisdiction that lies outside the corporate limits of 

the City of Monroe.   Anyone who wishes to apply to serve on this board may obtain a profile 

sheet by calling Lynn West at 704-283-3853 or from the County's website at  

www.unioncountync.gov.  Please submit completed profile sheets by Tuesday, May 28, 2024, to 

the Office of the Clerk to the Board of Commissioners, 500 North Main Street, Room 922, 

Monroe, NC 28112, by fax at (704) 282-0121, or by email to Lynn.West@unioncountync.gov. 

 

 

Lynn G. West 

Clerk to the Board 
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